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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 8, 2020 4:03 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Elephants, Tigers, and Books - Oh My!

   

    

   

We can't wait to help your child find a new adventure this week during the 

Scholastic Book Fair. Students are invited to shop before or after school 
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Monday through Thursday and Friday prior to school. Please have your child 

check in with their homeroom teacher first before attending the Book Fair. 

 

We need volunteers for a few more days to help our students find just the right 

books. Remember, Scholastic Book Fairs help our school by giving the PTA a 

portion of the sales. This money has been used for Maker Space items and 

new library books this school year.   
 

I can help!  
 

 

 

PTA Spirit Night at Chilis! 
 

   

 

Come support the PTA during our Spirit Night this Tuesday, March 10 at 

Chilis in Virginia Center Commons. When you purchase your meal Tuesday 

evening, mention the Greenwood PTA.  
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This Thursday, March 12 is the monthly PTA meeting and the Greenwood 

Cultural Arts Festival. We hope you will join us for the brief PTA meeting which 

will cover important bylaw changes and the presentation of the slate for the 

2020-2021 PTA Board.  

 

Thank you to our nominating committee for working diligently to help us find 

board members for our open seats. And thank you to the parents who have 

said yes when asked to serve.  
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Walmart has Bonus Box Tops! Purchase 4 Box Top items anytime up to March 

16 and receive an extra 25 box tops! This special bonus is valid up to 20 items. 

Remember 4+25 on your Box Top items at Walmart until 3/16.  
 

 

   

 

Save the Date for the Greenwood Spring Gala & Silent Auction. The evening 

will include dancing, food and fun as well as fantastic items up for auction and 

raffle.   

 

Help us now by donating items for the Silent Auction or Raffle. Our school is 

providing amazing opportunities for our children thanks to your support of the 

PTA and school fundraisers, thank you!!   
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I Have a Silent Auction Item  
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